
 
 

To: Governing Body 
From: John Sullivan, Director of Public Works  

Date: August 12, 2025 
Re: Monthly Status Report 

 
 
 
 

o CCLIP funding: The project is progressing.  Plans resubmitted to KDOT. 
 

o Storm Debris Removal:     I am working to receive an additional 15% from KDEM. We had the 
final closeout with FEMA. 

 
o Mission Road Project, 2025:    Most of the concrete work is complete or will be tomorrow.  

Streetlight bases are being installed as well as the conduit.  Mission Road has been milled two 
inches below grade up to W. 48th Street.  The rest will be milled this week, and paving is 
expected on August 16th. 

 
o W. 47th Place Complete Street Project: We have begun design work on W. 47th Place.  I hope 

to get an early preliminary design plan for both the water and gas utilities to determine if they 
intend to replace and of their infrastructure. 

 
o W. 50th Street, Belinder Ave. to Mission Rd.:  We have begun preliminary plans for this project. 
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